
Hi Craig! 
  
Since I already knew that you didn't have my MA thesis, "Introduction to Biblical 
Interpretation", I was thinking of contacting you for your address.  I will send you a copy since 
it would be good to preserve it in archives somewhere.  Some of it was published in the 
GOOD NEWS magazine years ago. 
  
Sorry I can't help you with the other material. 
  
-- Robert Boraker 
26 April 2006 


